
January 8, 2020

Welina!

With the arrival of the New Year, we are happy to share with you our new
website www.hauolimauloa.org which we hope you will visit soon. 

 

Because we try not to produce too much paper, our online presence is our
primary communications tool...short of sitting with you and talking story, of
course. Since our website is such an important communications tool, we felt
it was time to update it with a refreshed look, easier navigation, and what we
hope is useful information to you about our history, our team, our work and,
of course, our Partners.

We want to acknowledge the fine work of the professionals at Upspring who
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led the website redesign and who will continue to be our website advisors.
Without their multidisciplinary team approach and technical expertise, we
would not be able to share this website with you.

As ever, we are anxious to hear your comments, your questions and your
suggestions on the site. So please drop me a note or give me a call if you
have ideas to share. We appreciate your interest in our work. We hope that
you find our site useful and from all of us at Hau'oli Mau Loa Foundation, we
wish you an abundant and joyful 2020.

Aloha,

 
Janis Reischmann


